
  September 8, 2016 

 

Hello Parents/Guardians, 

Time is flying by already!!  I have some important dates to share with you.  On Friday, September 16th, 

school will be dismissed early for a School Improvement Day (SIP).  School dismisses around 11:30 on 

SIP days, so the students do not eat lunch here.  September 22nd is our Track n Field Day at SESE, so 

please dress the students in appropriate attire to participate in activities.  October 10th is a holiday.  

October 19th is an early dismissal for SIP.  October 20th and October 21st will be Parent-Teacher 

Conferences, so there is no student attendance on those days.  On October 20th conferences are scheduled 

from 8 a.m. – 7 p.m.  On October 21st, conferences are scheduled from 8 a.m. to 12:00 noon. 

We have been busy working on our reading, math, and writing skills.  In Science, we are studying the 

earth and different types of rocks.  In Social Studies, we have been reading the News 2 You Newsletter.  

In Health, we have began a unit on the body and keeping ourselves clean.  The students have been 

working on the computers on the reading programs, as well as, working on math and reading activities. 

Money identification and matching, along with counting money have been some activities we have 

completed in Math. We have made M&M cookies to celebrate the 75th birthday of M & Ms.  Everyone 

seemed to enjoy that!    

I hope that you have been enjoying this weather!  Soon it will be cooling off, and the students will be 

wearing jackets again.   

Here is a website that you may wish to use with your student.  www.cybersleuth-kids.com or 

www.kidszone.com. 

If you haven’t shared your email with me, I would appreciate you giving it to me.  I could send you 

information via email and save paper and ink.  Thanks! 

Mrs. LeeAnn Judy 

MSI Teacher NMS 

South Eastern Special Education 

   

http://www.cybersleuth-kids.com/
http://www.kidszone.com/

